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Department Renovation

After 14 months and 3 different phases, we have finally completed the renovations of the
department’'s B and T levels. A special thank you to Emily Timson who assumed the role
of our in-house project manager, skillfully overseeing the coordination of this renovation!

Patient Satisfaction

It comes without surprise that we are
consistently rated among the top
departments at NYP/Columbia in terms
of patient satisfaction. In the past 6
months, we've scored a 4.9 out of 5.
Here’'s a snapshot of some of the
sentiments expressed by our patients!

Everyone | have dealt with is kind,
considerate, and professional. The ladies
who greet you as you walk in are wonderful,
as are the nurses and technicians. Doctor
Connolly is excellent. She is very
knowledgeable and thorough. | would highly
recommend her to anyone in need of her
services.

| was treated with respect and kindness,
something found not too often these days.
Each person | spoke to was overly nice and
caring. At this difficult time in my life these
things truly matter immensely!

My experience was fantastic! They always
make me feel relaxed, and they are so
caring. Could not have made a better choice
for my treatment. Thanks!

From start to finish, every time I've been at
Columbia, everybody has been warm,
professional, and fantastic. | appreciate
everybody and all the hard work they've
done to keep me alive. Thank you all!

The entire Radiation team is exceptional.
They are professional, caring, and
empathetic along with having an overall
welcoming environment. | praise the entire
team whenever someone asks about my
radiation experience.

Dr. Horowitz and his colleagues were very
professional, friendly, thorough, easy to
speak to, and willing to answer any and all
questions we had. Would highly recommend
this team!
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